
 

 

Our reference: RPH/CB* 

9th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Year 11 NCFE Cache Child Development and Care Coursework   
 
I am taking this opportunity to provide further information following the recent DfE announcement 
and Mr Hogarth’s letter confirming how results will be awarded this series for the traditional GCSE's.   
  
The course which we study at Raynes Park High School is a professional qualification called NCFE 
Cache Child Development and Care. This is a vocational qualification and comprises of coursework 
and external examination. Students complete coursework throughout the course and, therefore, we 
have been informed that the exam board moderation process will continue.   
  
This means all students are required to submit their two coursework units to the moderator in order 
for the units to be awarded a grade. This coursework needs to be completed to the best of students’ 
ability as evidence of their current grade and achievements. Without coursework units submitted, 
the exam board will not be able to award grades and a qualification for this subject.   
  
Our final internal deadlines, which a number of students have missed, were:  
   
 Unit 2: Monday 23rd March 
   
Unit 1: Tuesday 31st March  
  
Many opportunities were provided for students to complete the work and act on feedback to make 
improvements with additional interventions, lesson time and school holiday intervention.   
  
Therefore, complete coursework units with corrections are needed urgently in order that we are able 
to submit these to the exam board. I am asking that all students and parents be aware of how 
important completion of these units is and to ensure students are regularly checking SMHW for my 
correspondence and that all coursework is sent to my school email 
address  rpugh@raynespark.merton.sch.uk  
  
Yours faithfully,   
 

R Pugh 
  
Mrs R Pugh 
Head of Health and Social Care 
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